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Wednesday 4th December 2019

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are busy with our
Christmas preparations at
Nursery and are looking
forward to our end of year
celebration and sing-a-long
on Wednesday 18t
December at 10.30am.

Please enter through the gates you would use for the end of
session pick up. The gates will be open from 10.20 until 10.30 to
enable you to signin.

Children are able to wear their Christmas jumpers and parents are
also welcome to wear theirs too!

We look forward to sharing your children’s wonderful learning with
you all.

Mrs Parry and Mrs Bird



